Miranda Benson

From: dedwinbrown69@gmail.com

Sent: Wednesday, November 27, 2024 10:16 AM
To: PCD Hearings

Subject: Development @County Line And I-25

[You don't often get email from dedwinbrown69@gmail.com. Learn why this is important at
https://aka.ms/LearnAboutSenderldentification ]

CAUTION: This email originated from outside the El Paso County technology network. Do not click links or open
attachments unless you recognize the sender and know the content is safe. Please call IT Customer Support at 520-
6355 if you are unsure of the integrity of this message.

Please do not allow this development.Water availability is critical.El Paso County is not keeping up with
infrastructure.l am against it.Sent from my iPhone



